
MSc. Fashion Buying and Management Scholarship 2023 
 

 
 
Please see below in relation to our commitment from The Maria Wallace Foundation 
for a scholarship for MSc. Fashion Buying and Management.  
 
“Our commitment will be to provide a scholarship that will include a donation of 
€15,000 which is to cover the fees of €11,950 and an allowance for living expenses 
during the student's time in the course. We will honour this scholarship for five years. 
A further commitment will be reviewed after this period”. 
 
The successful candidate for the scholarship must be someone who has exceptional 
potential to succeed however would not be in the financial position to complete the 
master's without the support of the scholarship. 
 
Potential candidates will be required to submit a personal statement outlining why 
they would like to be considered for this scholarship, which will be reviewed by the 
Programme Manager and Programme Chair. A shortlist of potential applicants who 
match the criteria will to be interviewed by the Wallace family and a trustee of the 
charity, Aoife Buckley, for final approval. 
 
 
Applications for January 2024 intake will open February 2023. 
 



Applicants for this scholarship must submit their personal statement by 1st May 2023 
to Barbara.mohan@tudublin.ie and katriona.flynn@tudublin.ie 
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